(Typewriting) (Miss Marcia Hoyes)cug-f(g':;»/ .3 2
From the Regius Professor of Medicine, Oxford
19, Jamuary, 1915.
Dear Miss Noyes

There are three things. - First, greetings for 1915, and thanks for that
beautiful reminder you sent; and second, did I pay my Frick subscription last
year? If not, I will, but as that makes, I think, the ten years in which I
have pald it, and as these are days in which all possible extra moneys must be
diverted to war purposes, I much regret that I shall mnot be able to continue
it And third, for the same reason 1 rust cease to be a subscriber to the.
Medical Library Association.

I wish you could come in and see my new 0ld books, in which I have made
great hauls in the last eighteen months, largely owing to the generosity of a
brother who handed over a fat cheque for the purpose. I have got my library
pretty well catalogued, and hope before long to have it properly arranged.

Love to all your staff, and to Miss Nicholls when you see her.

Sincerely yours,
W Osler



